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Graduate Program in Public Health 

Electives, Selectives, & Course Substitution Policy 
 

I. ELECTIVES, SELECTIVES& COURSE SUBSTITUTION POLICY 

A. Students may choose from the selectives listed in the Graduate Program in Public 

Health Bulletin for each of the concentrations and/or program.  Students wishing to 

take a course not contained on a selective list must receive permission in writing from 

their Faculty Advisor or the MPH Academic Coordinator.  

B. Elective courses may be taken at the student’s discretion as long as the courses are 

not being counted toward the degree. 

C. All course substitutions must be approved by the Program Director and the MPH 

Academic Coordinator before they can be used toward the degree. This request must 

be in writing, and the student should maintain a record of the approval notification. 

 

 

 


